
From: Thomas, Donna [BPU]
To: Thomas, Donna [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Docket #Q023100719
Date: Friday, September 27, 2024 10:01:04 AM

From: Ellen Petraglia <jaws011664@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2024 7:39 PM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket #Q023100719

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing this email in regards to the instillation of the wind turbines on the NJ Coast.
I was born and raised in NJ and spent countless summers enjoying the beaches from childhood into adulthood. As a
now Sullivan County NY resident, that passion for the Jersey shore does not go away. I travel over 200 miles in one
day weekly every summer to spend the day at the beach. I can’t even imagine the thought of any devastation to these
beautiful God given beaches and to make things worse, it’s NOT GOING TO MAKE THINGS BETTER. There is
no proof that these wind turbines will create a better life and there are countless articles, videos and citizens coming
forward to prove that there is more harm then good.
The ocean life, plants, fish and mammals will be destroyed. Communities will be effected, tourism, small businesses
and most of all the fishermen who have dedicated their lives to this way of earning a living.
I stand with all who want to “ protect our coast” and I will do everything as a citizen of this country to do my part.
Please take the time to acknowledge every single person who will send an email, write a letter, or show up in person
to show their  solidarity in this movement to save our beautiful ocean.
Sincerely,

Ellen Petraglia

Sent from my iPhone
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